INVITATION TO BID

Town of Somers Parking Lot Improvements

Town of Somers, Connecticut

The Town of Somers is currently seeking bids for the Town of Somers Parking Lot Improvements
project. This project consists of reconstructing three parking lots.

Specifications and bidding documents may be obtained from the Land Use Department at the
Somers Town Hall, 600 Main Street, Somers, Connecticut 06071. The cost for the bid package
is $50.00, non-refundable. Checks should be made out to the Town of Somers.

The Town reserves the right to waive any part of or the entire bid when said action is deemed
to be in the best interests of the Town. One original and two copies of all bids must be
submitted to Kimberly Marcotte, Chief Financial Officer, Town of Somers, PO Box 308, 600 Main
Street, Somers, CT 06071 no later than 11:00 A.M., April 12, 2012, when ali bids will be publicly
opened and read.

Bidder should be an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer. Minority/Women
Business Enterprises are encouraged to apply.



